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The Atlantic Centre’s mission to the United States 

The Atlantic Centre (AC) travelled to Washington DC, USA, a partner country and co-

founder of the AC, between 4 and 8 February. The delegation, made up of the 

Coordinator of the AC, Rear Admiral Nuno de Noronha Bragança, and Captain Luís da 

Costa Cabral, was received by the Portuguese Ambassador in Washington, Ambassador 

Francisco Duarte Lopes. 

During their visit, they held working meetings with various entities, including the State 

Department, the Department of Defence and the Africa Centre for Strategic Studies 

(ACSS). 

The meetings covered topics related to maritime security in the Atlantic, US participation 

in AC activities and complementary cooperation between the AC and the Atlantic 

Cooperation Initiative. 


